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For the past few weeks council 2084 and the Knights of Columbus have been inviting men of the
parish to make joining our order a part of your Lenten journey this year, and so far 3 Men have
responded and became Knights leading up to Lent.  Thank you.  For most of us Lent is a time to
refocus on Christ and the things we would like to change about ourselves in order to strengthen
our relationship with him.  Many will spend extra time in reflection and prayer, in studying the
sacred scripture, fasting, and giving of ourselves in charity.  If you're looking for an organization
to help you give back, and a group of men dedicated to similar values to be with you this Lenten
season, please consider joining us as well.  Go to kofc.org/join
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